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Literacy: This term we are developing our pre-reading skills by reading a wide variety of books for enjoyment as a class. Our main focus will be on rhyme, retelling a story and developing our vocabulary. A sound keyring will be sent home so you can practise these sounds with us once our first sound is introduced in class. We will also be learning common words, but some of these are tricky to read. These are called camera words because we have to try and remember them rather than sound them out. We will be word detectives looking for sounds and words all around our school.
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Social Subjects: We will be creating our class charter and focussing on our rights and responsibilities. We will create a display showing all the things that make our classroom a happy and safe place to learn and play together.








Other Curricular Areas 


In Art and Design we will have opportunity to explore a range of media and materials to create pieces of process art. We will study the work of other artists and we will be learning how to share our thoughts and feelings about what we see. We will have the chance to create our own work in the style of famous artists using materials of our own choice. One of our artists will be Wassily Kandinsky who explored shape and was one of the first abstract artists. We will look at the properties of 2D shapes and use these to create our own pieces.





Numeracy: We have been learning how to form our numerals.  We will continue to apply the skills we developed in Nursery to help us to count forwards and backwards within 20. This term we will also make and draw patterns to 10 in different ways using a range of materials. We will also be developing our subitising skills by counting dot, dice and finger patterns so that we can recognise amounts instantly. 





Welcome to P1. We have been delighted with how well your lovely children have settled in to our Newark family and we are very proud of all of their achievements so far. Children have access to both primary one teachers and Miss Hill, supported by Miss Fleming, Miss O’Hagan and Mrs Gray. It has been wonderful getting to know them all. This year we will be using On-line Learning Journals. This is the first time we have used these in our p1 setting and we look forward to sharing your children’s learning journey. We will provide more information once these are ready to be accessed. Our P.E. is on a Thursday.  Please ensure that your child is in relaxed uniform and is not wearing any jewellery. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can also keep up with our learning journey by following our Twitter pages, @P1aNewarkPS, @MissHallNPS, @_miss_hill__ 


Many Thanks, Lauren Heron, Hannah Hall and Sophie Hill (P1 Team)





Health & Wellbeing: Through Play we will be learning to share resources and to work together co-operatively. We will build our emotional vocabulary as we learn to recognise and name more feelings. We will be exploring this through a variety of stories. Just now we are enjoying the story of ‘The Colour Monster’ and will be expressing our thoughts and opinions through our floor book. We will also look at healthy eating and making healthy choices.

















How you can help at home… It is important to practise the sounds and common words and ideas will be sent home on how to make this fun. Counting forwards and backwards will help us with adding and subtracting later on and it is really helpful if we can start and stop at different numbers. The best thing you can do to support your child in Primary 1 is to read to them daily.










